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Carolina Power & Light Company 

April 11, 1975 

FILE: NG-3513 (R) SERIAL: NG-75-524 

Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II, Suite 818 
230 Peachtree Street, N. W.  
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. Moseley: 

H. B. ROBINSON NO. 2 
LICENSE NO. DPR-23 
BULLETIN IE 75-03 

INCORRECT OPERATION OF ASCO SOLENOID VALVES 

In accordance with IE Bulletin No. 75-03, an investigation at 

H. B. Robinson No. 2 revealed no solenoids of series 8300C, 8302C types 

F, U, RF or RU in the primary or any other safety related system.  

Three valves of this series were found on the secondary system 

in nonsafety related applications, and five of the subject valves and 

nine repair kits are presently in stock. These stock items were marked for 

use in only nonsafety related applications April 7, 1975, and will be con

trolled in accordance with the Robinson Continuing Quality Assurance Plan.  

Yours very truly, 

E. E. Utley 
Vice President 
Bulk Power Supply 

DBW:pn 

cc: Mr. N. B. Bessac 
Mr. P. W. Howe 
Mr. R. E. Jones 
Mr. J. B. McGirt 
Mr. D. B. Waters 
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